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This week our main focuses are,
Exploring play areas

We are showing curiosity about different 
resources and objects, using our senses to 
explore, finding out what is happening inside 
and outside, and developing our interests.

Joining in with the classroom routine
We are still learning about our daily routine. This 
week we have been enjoying story time and 
snack time together. 

This weeks rhymes
Wheels on the bus
Incy wincy spider
Wind the bobbin up
Shake and stop

At music time we are learning to follow 
simple instructions, actions and to use a 
choice board to make choices. 

This week at story time,
We are using story props (lolly stick 
puppets) to act out the story. We are also 
adding two words together to describe 
the story characters. 
big- very big
ears - pointy ears
eyes - big eyes

. 

Our core book this week is:
        ‘A Bit Lost’ 

If you don’t own 
the book here is a 
link to a video
https://youtu.be/7B0
JOo7U_-0?si=JCuo
YAlnJzGyduN_

https://youtu.be/7B0JOo7U_-0?si=JCuoYAlnJzGyduN_
https://youtu.be/7B0JOo7U_-0?si=JCuoYAlnJzGyduN_
https://youtu.be/7B0JOo7U_-0?si=JCuoYAlnJzGyduN_
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baby owl

bear rabbit

squirrel

frog

Mummy owl

Parent tip - Learning new vocabulary 
is important in developing both 
communication skills and early 
literacy. Encourage your child/children 
to use new words during daily 
activities. Have meaningful 
conversations about the things you do 
together.  Try to use open-ended 
questions rather than ‘what is’ 
questions.


